
MEMO 
 

To: City Council 
 

From: Brian Ziegler, Chair of Economic Development &Tourism Board (ED&T) 

Date: Jan. 11, 2017 

Re: Economic Development & Tourism Board Recommendation regarding request to amend scope 
of work for awarded Downtown Revitalization Grant to the Live Oak Masonic Lodge. 

 
 

 

 

The ED&T board discussed a request submitted by Live Oak Masonic Lodge at the January 11, 
2017 meeting and has made the following recommendation to City Council: 

A unanimous recommendation is made by the Economic Development and Tourism Board to City Council 
to amend the scope of work to only include the work they have already completed and reimburse the 
amount of the grant awarded on June 21, 2016 in the amount of $3,138.06 . (Please see attached 
documents for details on work completed.) Based on the work they have completed and the cash 
investment of $4,500, the Masonic Lodge is eligible for reimbursement based on the guidelines of the 
Downtown Revitalization Grant.    
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